
 

 
 
2010 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING # 21 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL/LAKE ONTARION SECTION 
 
 
Cancellation of Notice to Shipping # 8 - Low Water Levels above Cote Ste. 
Catherine Lock  
 
Mariners are advised that given the significant precipitations in June and the almost 
average precipitations over the Lake Ontario Basin in July and August, the outflows have 
been increasing gradually and the water levels have improved above Cote Ste Catherine 
Lock.  Consequently, effective immediately, the restrictions described in Notice to Shipping 
no8 of 2010, Montreal/Lake Ontario section, have been lifted. 
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